
March 5, 2001 
 

The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, Iowa, met pursuant to law and rules of said board in 
special session at 7:00 p.m. in the Auble Center of Myrtue Memorial Hospital with the following 
members present: LaVon A. Christensen, Chairman; Gayle Petersen; Richard Ferry; and Marsha 
J. Carter, Clerk.   
 
This being the day set for the Public Hearing on the FY2002 Shelby County Budget, the 
Chairman opened the meeting and asked for comments from any interested party. 
 
Oral comments were heard.  There was a written comment from the Elk Horn Library. 
 
At 9:00 p.m., the Chairman closed the hearing and announced that the Board would review the 
budget at their regularly scheduled meeting on March 6, 2001. 
 
There being no further business appearing, the Chairman declared the meeting adjourned at 9:01 
p.m.   
 
                                                                              
 
 

_____________________________________ 
LaVon A. Christensen, Chairman 

                                                                                                                    
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Marsha J. Carter 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
NOTE:  These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors and are subject 
to Board approval at the next regular meeting. 
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